
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
REQUEST FOR ZONING AMENDMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of George, Lyon County, 

Iowa, will meet in the City Council Chambers of the City of George, Lyon County, 
Iowa, on the 9th day of April, 2025, at 7:00 o'clock P.M., at which time and place 
a public hearing will be held on the request for re-zoning the following described 

real estate from described real estate from R-1 Single Family Residential to C-1 
Downtown Commercial: 
 

Lots Five (5), Six (6) and Seven (7) in Block Twenty-Nine (29), of the 
Original Town AND Vacated Portion of Croghan Street in Town (now 

City) of George, Lyon County, Iowa. 
 

At the public hearing, City Council will take and consider any objections made 

by any interested party to the re-zoning of the above-described real estate. 
 

You are further notified that immediately after the public hearing the City 
Council of the City of George may bring forth for consideration a proposed 
resolution to re-zone the above-described real estate from R-1 Single Family 

Residential to C-1 Downtown Commercial. 
 
Published by the Order of the City Council, the City of George, Iowa. 

 
      CITY OF GEORGE 

      Loralye Wibben, City Clerk 
 
 

Published April 1, 2025 
 

 


